Newaukum Water System, Inc.
P.O. Box1287
Enumclaw, WA 98022-1287


February 5, 2015


To: Brett Shearer, Assistant Attorney General
       Jim Ward, Regulatory Analyst
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, Water Division 
PO Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 


Subject: Newaukum Letter of Acceptance of UTC Proposed Rate

On February 4, 2015, the undersigned Newaukum Chairman of the Board and Board Member George McKay met with Jim Ward (UTC) to discuss the billing rate to Newaukum Water System customers. The rate that has been agreed between the Washington State Utilities Commission and Newaukum Water System, Inc. is $48 per month.

The UTC analysis’s calculated rate was $48.46, but Newaukum requested that the billing rate be in whole dollars to simplify accounting and billing.

Sincerely,


(original signed by)
Maurice Kurtz
Chairman of the Board
Newaukum Water System Inc.
Phone: 253-939-5739
Email: myktz@yahoo.com
Home address: 
38205 183rd Ave SE
Auburn, WA 98092

